

October 31, 2022 **GPSG NEWSLETTER**



GPSG NEWS

This Thursday: GPSG Chili Lunch



Stop by for a free bowl of chili at the Canterbury house (719 E 7th St) this Thursday, November 3rd between 12 PM-2 PM! You are also welcome to join the study session from 10:30 AM-2:30 PM.

GPSG Travel and Research Awards; Deadline November 11

awards on our website. The deadline for applying is **November 11th**, and late submissions will not be accepted. The GPSG Travel Award is offered through a competitive process for graduate and

The Fall GPSG travel and research awards are available now. You can apply for these

professional students at Indiana University Bloomington. A flat award of \$500 is given to help support travel expenses to conferences at which the student's work will be presented (i.e. speeches, posters or interactive design), or to help support travel to workshops, special training, competitions and auditions that will benefit the student professionally. The GPSG Research Award is offered through a competitive process for graduate and

professional students at Indiana University-Bloomington. A flat award of \$1,000 is given to help support research expenses incurred in connection with academic research, such as travel costs related to field, archival or laboratory research, payment for research-related services, and purchase of research related supplies.

The GPSG General Assembly meets on the first Friday of each month for the remainder of this semester. The next assembly will be **November 4th**, and the final assembly of the semester will be **December 2nd**.

GPSG General Assembly Dates for Remainder of Fall Semester

Apply for the Committee for Fee Review

of money from the mandatory fees. The deadline for applying has been pushed back to **November 4th** (the website has not yet been updated to reflect this new deadline). You can apply <u>here</u>.

The Committee for Fee Review is looking for members to serve to review the distribution

More information about the committee: The Mandatory Fee Review process provides departments and campus wide student organizations of Indiana University Bloomington an opportunity to request funding support from mandatory student fees for the next two academic years. The committee

this year will determine fee distribution for the 2023-2024 and 2024-2025 academic years. The review is co-chaired by the presidents of the IU Student Government (IUSG) and the Graduate and Professional Student Government (GPSG) with a committee of

Student Affairs. The committee submits funding recommendations to the Provost regarding the distribution of mandatory student fees. The committee submits funding recommendations to the Provost regarding the distribution of mandatory student fees. **Upcoming Events**

Learn how to Write a Diversity Statement

seven-nine current IU Bloomington students under the supervision of the Vice Provost for

November 9, 1:30 PM-2:30 PM Presented by the Center for Innovative Teaching and Learning Academic job committees are increasingly requesting applicants submit a diversity

Register for this event and find more information <u>here</u>.

statement. We will read and analyze an example statement and distribute reflection guides for getting started on your own statements.

statement. In this workshop, participants will learn strategies on how to reflect on their

anti-discrimination practices and how to document these reflections in a diversity

Panel on Homelessness & Housing Insecurity in Bloomington November 11, 3:00 PM

Presented by the Student Involvement and Leadership Center

AND LEADERSHIP CENTER





INDIANA MEMORIAL UNION

STUDENT INVOLVEMENT

More ways to connect











Email iugpsg@indiana.edu

@iubgpsg